
STATE OF MAINE 

DEPARTMENT OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

PAUL MERCERPAUL R. LEPAGE 

COMMISSIONERGOVERNOR 

December 20, 2017 

Mr. F. Edward Wood 
P.O. Box 570 
Shapleigh, ME. 04076 
e-mail: ewood@littlemainewoods.com 

RE: Maine Waste Discharge License (WDL) #W008129-5S-E-R 
Permit Compliance Tracking Number MEU508129 
Retirement Letter 

Dear Mr. Wood: 

The Department is in receipt of your December 13, 2017, letter indicating Waterways Inc. no longer 
needs the above referenced license as the car wash associated with the facility has been closed for the 
past two years and treated waste water generated by the car wash is no longer being conveyed to an 
on-site sub-surface waste water disposal system. 

We will be inactivating the Waterways Inc. facility in our database so that Discharge Monitoring 
Reports and billing statements are not sent to you in the future. 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter feel free to call me 287-7693 or e-mail me at 
gregg.wood@maine.gov. 

Sincerely,

)31, LD:Q 

Gregg Wood 
Division of Water Quality Management 
Bureau of Water Quality 

Enc. 
cc: Fred Gallant DEP/SMRO Lori Mitchell, DEP/CMRO Irene Saumur, DEP/CMRO 

Sandy Mojica, USEPA Olga Vergara, USEPA Marelyn Vega, USEPA 
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